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Southwest Vermont Regional 
Technical School District 

Student Safety Policy # 5400C 

 
It is the policy of the Southwest Vermont Regional Technical School District to maintain safe 
conditions within our school and work sites. 
 
The Superintendent/Director or his/her designee shall develop procedures to insure the 
maintenance of school facilities, paying particular attention to the following: 
 
1. Safe conditions in the buildings and on the grounds. 
2. Safe supervisory practices, especially in activities presenting potential hazards. 
3. Offering safety education where appropriate. 
 
The Regional Governing Board and CDC staff cannot guarantee student safety, and the school 
cannot undertake the responsibility of immediate supervision of all students, at all times and 
under all circumstances. 
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